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Meetings
Monday, June 8, 6.30pm. ffPS and the International Primate Protection
League will hold a joint meeting at the London Primatarium, 275-277
Pentonville Road, near King's Cross station. Cyril Rosen will introduce the
Primatarium's audio/visual programme. A wine and cheese supper in the foyer
will be followed by the film In Search of the Great Apes and a discussion on
primate conservation. Tickets for the meeting, the film and the Primatarium
programme are free, for the supper £3. Obtainable from the ffPS office (an
SAE would be appreciated).
Wednesday, September 2, 6pm. The 77th Annual General Meeting will be
held in the Zoo Meeting Rooms, Regent's Park. Lord Melchett, who is
Chairman of the Wildlife Link Committee of CoEnCo and Labour
conservation spokesman in the House of Lords, will discuss the Wildlife and
Countryside Bill. A wine and cheese supper will be followed by Namib, a BBC
'The World About Us' film directed by David Hughes and produced by
Michael Rosenberg. As this is also a Zoo Open Evening, members will be able
to walk in the gardens. Tickets for the meeting only are free, for the supper £3,
and are obtainable from the ffPS office. (For the AGM agenda see the Annual
Report.)

Index
The index for Volume XV (1979-80) will soon be available from the ffPS office.
Members who would like to have their five issues of this volume bound, with
the index and a title page, may send them to the office. The cost of binding is £8
including postage.

A World Like Our Own Discount
Alison Jolly's A World Like Our Own - reviewed on page 81 by David
Attenborough - can be obtained by ffPS members at the special discount price
of £17.50, including postage, if ordered direct from the office.

Stamps for Conservation
Reed Stamps, a voluntary organisation, has offered to buy stamps from the
Society in bulk - any kind: domestic, foreign, common or uncommon.
Members are invited to send stamps to the office. Proceeds to the Oryx 100%
Fund.

ffPS Tours
Zambia and Zimbabwe, August 11-29. Six days at Norman Carr's Chibembe
Camp, overlooking South Luangwa National Park in Zambia, and at the
nearby Chinzombo Camp, followed by a day and night each on the Zambian
Zimbabwean sides of Victoria Falls and a journey down Lake Kariba for two
nights in Zimbabwe's Bumi Hills.
Zambia and Botswana, September 3-24. A week on safari in Botswana's-and
Africa's - only inland delta, the Okavango, followed by a week in Zambia's
Luangwa Valley and two days in the Kafue National Park.
On either of the African tours, members may, at a lower rate, choose only the
two-week Zambian part.
A tour to China is being planned for October 1982.
The Society would like to thank members who responded to the recent random survey.
The information will help shape plans for a new membership drive.
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